
SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENTS ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING NOTICE

There will be a special meeting of the Board of the Special Education Parents Advisory Council 
on December 17, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. via Goggle Meets for the purpose of discussing charges 
brought against the Special Parents Advisory Council and its board with respect to the 
November 14, 2024 open meeting law complaint filed by John Summers. The board may 
convene in executive session and votes may be taken.

Attendees may attend the meeting by visiting 
Video call link: https://meet.google.com/tss-hnqo-oep

https://meet.google.com/tss-hnqo-oep
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